
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Tony Barron, executive director, facilities & operations 

Ron May, director, operations 
  
Re: Safety and Security – District Wide 
 
Date: March 8, 2018 
 
 
Report: 
Lawrence Public Schools has a crisis plan for every school in the district.  As part of an 
ongoing effort to improve the plan, district staff has engaged in more detailed discussions 
with building administrators and the Lawrence Police Department.  The discussion has 
included the following topics: 
 

 Improved collaboration and communication with the Lawrence Police Department 

 Additional campus security services and measures 

 Additional Facilities and Operations staffing 

 Review and update current school crisis plans 

 Additional professional development  

 Reassemble the Emergency Operations Plan (EOP) team 

 Improve district wide communication systems 

 Other safety and security measures 
 


